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I am making a submission in opposition to the above-mentioned State Significant Development by 

Plasrefine Recycling Pty Ltd. The proposal for the Plasrefine facility, which will be built close to my 

grandmother’s house on Beaconsfield road has left me concerned for how it will impact her quality 

of life. The promise of greater detail after approval is simply not good enough. The residents of 

Mossvale, deserve to have comprehensive information and plans in hand now, before any decisions 

are made. The following points outline some of my concerns, and I hope you will consider them. 

1. Increased dust traffic and noise caused by the fact the facility will be operating 24/7 and will 

have trucks coming and going. Does the infrastructure exist to handle this increased traffic. 

Will anything be done to mitigate the effects of this.  

2. The prospect of Odors coming from the facility is unsettling and may greatly impact my 

grandmother’s way of life. Will there be anything to be done to combat this. 

3. This facility will be built only 200 metres from homes. This will cause a disruption to the 

natural beauty of Mossvale, due to the ugly design of the facility, such as its 22m tall 

smokestacks. I would also question whether the health of those living near the proposed 

facility will be compromised, especially when it is likely micro plastics will be polluted from 

the facility. Will the increased water outputs https://www.xvideos.com/affect the sewage 

system of Mossvale.  

4. This facility could cause excess light pollution, impact the natural wildlife, and impact and 

alter the natural eco-system. How will toxic residues and wastewater be disposed of. What 

proposed plans have been put into place to mitigate these potential problems.  

5. Will this processing plant impact the residence safety on the road, especially since there will 

likely be more trucks driving on the road. If current road infrastructure is not suitable, what 

will be done about it and will any potential changes to roads affect the residents who live in 

Mossvale. 

 

My grandmother’s community, environment, and future are at stake. I am emotionally invested in 

preserving the essence of Mossvale. I implore you to take these concerns to heart and provide the 

comprehensive information we need to make informed decisions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Max McKern 


